
 

   

Construction Notice 
LADWP will be updating its power infrastructure by replacing several aged power poles and 
upgrading the conductor and transformer located Fowler Street in Bishop, CA. Fowler Street from 
Line Street to Lagoon Street will be closed to perform this work and for the safety of the LADWP 
crews and the public. Work will take place from 7 a.m. to 5:30 p.m. from Tuesday, January 31, 
through Friday, February 3.  

Fowler Street will be restored to normal traffic conditions at the end of each work day.  

We appreciate your patience as we work to improve our power infrastructure. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Fowler Street Power Pole Replacement Project 

Project Manager: Justin Barnes | 760-876-6005 | Justin.Barnes@ladwp.com 
Community Affairs: 213-271-3369 l owensvalleycommunity@ladwp.com  
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